No. RTI/GoI/DEA/2016/1




       Date: 14/11/2016
From,

Venkatesh Nayak

To,

The Central Public Information Officer &

Under Secretary (Currency I & II)

Department of Economic Affairs

Ministry of Finance

Government of India

Room No. 259-A, North Block

New Delhi – 110 001

Dear madam,

Sub: Submission of request for information under The Right to Information Act, 2005

Apropos of S.O. No. 3407(E) notified in the Gazette of India, dated 08 November, 2016, regarding the decision to cease bank notes of denomination 500 and 1000 Rupees as legal tender, I would like to obtain the following information from your public authority, under the RTI Act:

1) A clear photocopy of the entire Cabinet Note along with Annexures, if any, on the aforementioned subject, that was put up to the Union Cabinet for its decision;

2) A clear photocopy of all correspondence and file notings held in hard copy and electronic form containing the deliberations of Ministers and officers involved in the decision-making process on the aforementioned subject matter;

3) A clear photocopy of any document constituting evidence that the aforementioned subject matter was placed in the public domain for comments from the general public prior to the submission of the Cabinet Note specified at para #1 above for its consideration and action; and
4) A clear photocopy of all submissions/petitions/representations or communication, by whatever name called, from any person/organisation/institution or entity, by whatever name called, regarding the aforementioned subject matter, since 24 May 2014 till date.

I am a citizen of India. I have enclosed an IPO (bearing #38F 012815) for Rs. 10/- towards payment of the prescribed application fee. I would like to receive the information specified above at my address mentioned above by post. Kindly inform me of the additional fee payable for obtaining the information specified above.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

Venkatesh Nayak
